THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN Austin, Texas 78712

September 22, 1982

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Joseph J. Moldenhauer John J. Ruszkiewicz Maxine C. Hairston James L. Kinneavy

FROM:

H. Paul Kelley, Secretary

The General Faculty

SUBJECT:

Approval of legislation

Enclosed (just in case you have not already heard) is a copy of the action taken by President Flawn on the proposed requirement of English 306, 316K, and 346 for virtually all undergraduate students (D&P 14189-14193).

I presume the legislation still must be approved by the Executive Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs and by the Board of Regents.

7 Haul Kelley



THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT AUSTIN, TEXAS 78712-7389

September 17, 1982

Dr. H. Paul Kelley Secretary General Faculty WWH 303

Dear Paul:

The legislation, "Proposal by the General Faculty for an Undergraduate University Requirement in English" (D&M 14189-14193), is hereby approved except for the section that authorizes the University Council to approve substitutes for English 346K. I am asking the Deans of the Schools and Colleges to incorporate these three English courses into their degree programs as a component of their compliance with the Writing section of the Basic Education Requirements. If experience with these new requirements suggests it would be appropriate to reconsider the possibility of authorizing substitutes for English 346K, new legislation should be submitted to the University Council.

Yours very fruly

Peter P. Flawn

PTF:bh